
May 19, 2021 July 15, 2021 

Dear Residents and Property Owners of Dyea,  
This letter is coming to you from the Dyea Community Advisory Board who consists of Bruce 
Weber, Wayne Greenstreet, Michael Yee, Courtney Ellingson, and Lynne Davison. We would 
like you to know that we represent the community of Dyea and are interested in your thoughts 
regarding the future of Dyea as a stakeholder. This survey is designed for residents and 
property owners of Dyea who own or reside from the mouth of Nakhu Bay to the West Creek 
River.  

Please take a moment to answer the following questions. 

1. What do you personally value about Dyea?

2. Are you interested in having a meeting including Dyea residents and property owners
and will you attend?

3. Would you like the meeting to be in Dyea?    YES   NO 

4. Are you interested in the following infrastructure improvements including but not
limited to:

• Dyea Public Safety Building?   YES    NO 
• A small building with a well, pump and the ability to generate its own power in

Dyea?           YES           NO
• A small building with a well, pump and the ability to generate its own power in

Nakhu Bay?           YES           NO

5. What do you view as Dyea’s biggest needs?

6. What problems do you think Dyea faces?

7. What role does Dyea play in the current housing crisis if any?
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8. What do you hope Dyea will look like in 20 years? 

 
 
 
 

9. What are your fears of what Dyea may look like in 10? What are your concerns, if any, 
for Dyea in the future? 

 
 
 
 
 
We sincerely appreciate your time as this will help us better represent the residents and 
property owners of Dyea. Please return the the Municipality of Skagway by… 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dyea Community Advisory Board 
Bruce Weber 
Michael Yee 
Courtney Ellingson 
Wayne Greenstreet 
Lynne Davison 
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